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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2006
QUESTION NO. 35
(item 4690)

Question:
Councillor Eamonn Maloney
“To ask the Manager what progress has been made by SDCC in developing a strategy for the newspaper industry to contribute towards the cost of recycling newspaper waste which is now a large part of the waste placed in the Green Bin service and will he make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
It is an objective of the Waste Management Plan for the Dublin Region 2005 – 2010 that the four Dublin local authorities will seek to improve levels of cost recovery for waste management services in keeping with the Polluter Pays Principle.  Furthermore, the Plan aims to drive forward implementation of Producer Responsibility, including the newspaper industry.

Unfortunately, local authorities have no power to compel the newspaper industry to contribute towards the cost of recycling their end product and accordingly it is a matter for Department of the Environment, Heritage and Local Government to adjudicate on this matter.  However, the Waste Steering Group for the Region will continue their efforts to have this matter addressed, in view of the cost implications for the green bin service.
